
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO     
        
 
 
 
TO:             Jeff Gilderson-Duwe 
 
FROM:       Libby Terrell 
 
DATE:        February 17, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:  January 2015 Donations 
 
 
 
 

During the month of January 2015, the library received the following donations: 
 

1/5/2015 
 

Donation from Marilyn Potter $500.00  
1/31/2015 

 
Donations from individual patrons in January 2015    $37.50  

 


